
Dec 9th - 13th, 2024 Week at a Glance
Monday PAC Meeting at 3:15 pm in the Library

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday Band Assemblies at 10:30 am and 1:00 pm

Friday Hot Lunch and Movie Night!

Brighouse
Elementary

6800 Azure Road

Richmond, BC

V7C 2S8

Kathy Pantaleo
Principal

Leah Scharf
Vice Principal

School Schedule:
8:40 - Welcome Bell

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 -10:25 - Recess

11:50 - 12:42 - Lunch

2:45  - Dismissal

Important Dates!
 Dec 9 PAC Meeting @ 3:15 in 

the Library

Dec 12 Band Assemblies

Dec 13 Hot Lunch: Opa of 
Greece

Dec 13 Movie Night!

Dec 16 Winter Assemblies

Dec 18 Learning Updates 
Published

Dec 20 Last Day of School 
before Winter Break

Dec 20 PJ and Stuffy Day

Jan 6 First Day Back!

Dear Families,


We are happy to share that on Thursday, December 12th, our Band classes will have 
their first performance of the school year.  The following Divisions will be 
performing at the times listed below.  Families are welcome to join us!


10:30 am: Divisions 1, 2, 3, 4, and 5

1:00 pm: Divisions 6, 7, and 8


Secondly, we have begun our annual Food Drive.  Students can bring non perishable 
food items to their class from Monday, December 9th, - Wednesday, December 
18th. Prizes will also be awarded to the top two Divisions!  Use this link HERE if you 
would like to make a donation.


Thirdly, yesterday we celebrated with students in the 4/5 and 5/6 classes their 
learning about Drug Awareness and Resistance Education (DARE).  We appreciate 
Constable Tammy Walker’s time here at Brighouse over the past 10 weeks, as it was 
evident yesterday that the students learned a lot about making safe choices.


Finally, your thoughts and feedback are important to us.  Anytime you have a 
concern, we would like for you to contact us directly at: kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca and 
llscharf@sd38.bc.ca so that we can help you in addressing the concern.  We have 
created a quick survey that we hope families can complete.  Your feedback will help 
us in our work together in building a safe and caring community at our school.  
Please use the link HERE to complete the survey.  This survey will close on Friday, 
December 13th.


All the best,


Kathy Pantaleo and Leah Scharf

Brighouse Newsletter 

https://richmondsd38.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/89480/125/False/True
mailto:kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca
mailto:llscharf@sd38.bc.ca
https://forms.office.com/r/JHz1MavhTn


FAMILY
MOVIE NIGHT

FRIDAY, DEC 13TH
3:00PM - 5:00PM
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